
 

 
Title 1 Monthly Newsletter - August 2017  
Welcome Back to School Palm Bay Academy Families! 

 

ᐅ Every Wednesday this school year, beginning 

August 16th – Early Release Days – Elementary 

schools dismiss at 1:15 PM; Middle schools – 3:00 

PM. 

AUGUST DATES: 

 

ᐅ Wednesday, August 23rd - Uniform pictures at 

the Immersion campus 

ᐅ Thursday, August 24th - Uniform pictures at 

the Traditional campus 

 

ᐅ Thursday, August 31st - 6:00-7:30 PM at the 

Traditional Campus - Annual Title 1 Informational 

Meeting/PTO Kickoff Event - Come learn some of 

the many ways you can be involved with PBA this 

year! We will be working on the Parent 

Involvement Plan, the School Improvement Plan, 

the Family-School Compact, and talking about 

PBA’s PTO! Child care will be available, along with 

free PROUD PANTHER PARENT T-shirts!  

 

SEPTEMBER DATES: 

 

ᐅ Monday, September 4th –  

LABOR DAY – Holiday for all 

 

ᐅ Friday, September 8th – 3:00–4:00 PM – 

Traditional Campus - FRIDAY FUNFEST – Join 

us in the Resource Room to discover and play with 

all of the fun academic games and books we have 

for you to use at home this year! 

 

ᐅ Friday, September 11th - First interim ends 

 

ᐅ Monday, September 11-15 - Scholastic BOOK 

FAIR - 9:00-1:00 every day, and 5:30-7:30 PM on 

Tuesday, September 12th, in the Traditional 

campus library. We need parent volunteers! Please 

contact the office if you are able to help out. 

 

ᐅ Tuesday, September 12th – 5:30-7:30 PM - 

ELEMENTARY OPEN HOUSE - at the Traditional 

and Immersion campuses – Meet your child’s 

teacher, see their classroom, hear about the plan 

for the year! 

 

ᐅ Wednesday, September 13th - NUT (No 

Uniform Today) Day - Immersion Campus   

ᐅ Friday, September 15th - NUT (No Uniform 

Today) Day – Traditional Campus 

Bring a dollar to give your teacher and you may 

wear school-appropriate clothing of your choice. 

NUT Day funds are used for providing meals at 

school-wide evening events. 

 

ᐅ Saturday, September 16th – 10:00-11:00 AM 

or Thursday, September 21st – 3:00–4:00 PM 

(Traditional Campus) - FAMILY BOOK CLUBS – 

Email (korellana@palmbayacademy.org) or call 

(321-984-2710) Nina Orellana if you and your 

child(ren) would like to join! We are going to let 

you choose your meeting day this year! Students 

must come with an adult partner reader. All books 

and snacks will be provided! 

 

ᐅ Monday, September 18th – NO SCHOOL FOR 

STUDENTS – Teacher Professional Development 

Day 

 

ᐅ Tuesday, September 19th – First interims 

issued 

 

 

 

For more information on any of these or other 

PBA programs/initiatives, please contact Nina 

Orellana, PBA’s Title 1 Coordinator, at (321) 984-

2710 or korellana@palmbayacademy.org. All of this 

information is also available on our school website: 

www.palmbayacademy.org.  

2017 FSA scores were distributed with 

Orientation Packets this summer. If you did not 

yet receive your child’s FSA scores, please stop by 

the front desk and ask for them! If you have any 

questions about your child’s scores, please contact 

your child’s teacher. 
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